Nuneaton Junior Triathlon Club
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Here are the plans for the creation of the Nuneaton Triathlon Club Junior Section. We had some issues with the grant application which are now thankfully sorted and we can go forward with the project.
We will be 'kicking off' the project on Saturday 14 December with an Open Morning at Pingles Clubhouse (10-11am) where you can come along, meet the coaches and look at the proposed programme for junior activities for 2020. You can also join the club from that date either on-line or by paper forms which will be available on the day. Membership will run until February 2021.
We will be holding Junior Training Days in Spring (March) and Autumn (September), these days being about 6 hours long and covering all the disciplines. In between these we will be holding monthly training sessions of about 90 mins. All these sessions will be based at Pingles and will be free to club members (maybe a small charge to Pingles management).
We have 2 new coaches undergoing their training in February ready to 'hit the ground running' next season. Both coaches have been DBS checked (as am I) and along with myself are first aid trained.
We have received funding for further coaches to enhance the coaching team so if you are interested in being part of this exciting project drop me a mail or give me a ring on 07842 283056.
Look forward to seeing you in December
Kind Regards
John Gabriel - Chair, Nuneaton Triathlon Club Juniors
Reply-To: Nuneaton Tri Juniors <juniors@nuneatontriathlonclub.co.uk>
